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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Wacky Woody Visit:  

Tuesday 4th December. Please 

return all reply slips asap.  

 

Christmas Performances: 

Monday 3rd December at 2pm and 

Tuesday 11th December at 10am 

 

Playbag Workshop: (Target 

families only) Thursday 6th 

December 9.15am 

 

School Closes: Friday 21st 

December. 

 

School Reopens: Monday 7th 

January 

 

Our Book of The Week: The Nativity Story   

Maths Focus: Sequencing familiar times of the day 

Phonics Focus:  Introducing letters ‘g’ and ‘o’ and 

tricky words  ‘I’ and ‘to’ 

Literacy Focus: Learning about the features of a 

list. 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Warm Clothing: 

The weather has suddenly changed and become much 

colder! Can you please ensure your children attend Nursery 

every day wearing a warm coat with a hood. Please could 

your ensure that all items of clothing worn by your children 

have their name on. 

Reading Books: 

Now that we have started to change reading books, we 

would just like to remind you that these will be changed on 

either a Wednesday for Miss Tracanna’s group or a Thursday 

for Mrs Iqbal’s group.  Please send in both the reading 

record and book. We will be unable to change your child’s 

book until the following Wednesday or Thursday if they are 

not brought in on the correct day.  

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 
Fortnightly Family Task 

 

Please take some time to sit with your child and celebrate their learning 

on Tapestry. If you do anything exciting over the weekend or see any 

new learning, please share with this with us. Teachers really value your 

input from home.  

  

 

 


